
UW Statement 

 

We would like to express our sincerest gratitude and thanks to Larry and Judy Garatoni, the 
donors by which this Building Better Men award is made possible. It is with their generosity that 
our men may continue to learn and grow — with these funds, we are able to undertake projects 
to further both our academic knowledge and our growth as an organization. It is with these 
funds that we may continue establishing ourselves on campus, and to attract new members.  
 

I would also like to acknowledge our own brothers at the UW that have put their hearts and 
souls into creating the campus community of men that is Triangle Fraternity. Without their 
continual hard work, dedication, and brotherhood, there would be no Triangle at UW.  

 
It is with this sense of brotherhood in mind that we are donating $10,000 of this award to the 
South Dakota Mines chapter’s CEF fund. We at UW have determined that it is more beneficial 
to Triangle as a whole if some of these funds are able to supplement another chapter’s growth. 
We have chosen the South Dakota Mines chapter because they are a leader in the Greek 
community and we hope these funds will act as a catalyst by which they can continue their 
leadership in their university community.   

On behalf of everyone at UW, we'd like to once again reiterate our thanks to Mr. and Mrs. 
Garatoni for supporting the growth of Triangle. We will work hard to ensure that this contribution 
is put to good use! 


